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Following recruitment of new members in the society, the senior members 

organized two in-house workshops for the new members. The objective of the 

workshop was to teach the members two important topics. First, basic concepts 

of Photography and secondly, Framing and Composition, a very important 

aspect of photography. Mr. Amitoj Singh and Mr. Gundeep Singh, Head 

coordinators and Mr Harmeet Singh, senior member of the society took up the 

responsibility of conducting these workshops and sharing their knowledge and 

expertise. 

 

The first workshop was held on 14 September 2018 on the topic, Basics of 

photography. Mr Amitoj explained the use and importance of aperture, focal 

length and shutter speed as well as other important settings in capturing good 

images. The second workshop was organized on 3 October 2018, on the topic, 

Framing and composition. Mr. Gundeep Singh and Mr. Harmeet Singh 

explained the important concepts for getting the best framed and composed 

shots. Both these workshops were extremely useful for the new members. 

 

 

 
 


